
 

 
 

 

 

When your income goes above the limit for the Child Care Subsidy Program, the state may still pay a portion 

of your child care costs through Transitional Child Care.  

Transitional Child Care allows you to ease into paying for child care on your own. The amount you pay will depend 

on your income and which level of Transitional Child Care you qualify for.  

 

How will I know if I am getting Transitional Child Care?   
 

You will receive a letter from the Family Support Division that will tell you:  

 

 The date your Child Care Subsidy will change to  

Transitional Child Care Subsidy  
 

 The amount the Family Support Division will pay  

the provider for the child in care 
 

 The amount you pay directly to the childcare  

provider (known as a sliding fee) 
 

 The date your Transitional Child Care Subsidy ends 

 

How do I reapply?   
 

 You will receive an application to reapply in the mail 

 

 You must complete the application and return it to your local Family Support Division (FSD) office 

before the end date on your letter 

 

 If you do not receive the reapplication 30 days before your end date, contact FSD at 1-855-373-4636 

 

 If you do not reapply by your end date, you may no longer be eligible for benefits 

Transitional Child Care Information for Families 

Questions? 

For assistance with your application, please contact the Family Support Division at 
1- 855-FSD-INFO  
(1-855-373-4636) 

 

 

http://dss.mo.gov/cd/childcare/pdf/child-care-income-guidelines.pdf
http://dss.mo.gov/dss_map/

